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WSP Flack + Kurtz is the new name, effective August 1, of the premier global mechanical and
electrical engineering firm, formerly known as Flack + Kurtz, Inc.  "Our name change reflects our
being fully integrated into this fantastic global company," said David Cooper, P.E., LEED AP,
president and chief executive officer of WSP Flack + Kurtz.   
WSP globally has more than 10,000 employees operating out of 250 offices spanning 35 countries,
including 700 staff in the Middle East.  
In addition to the traditional MEP engineering disciplines WSP Flack + Kurtz offers architectural
lighting, telecommunications, electronic security, and audio-visual design services, along with
code/fire engineering consulting, LEED consulting, and full system commissioning.
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